My name is Sally Grunkemeyer.  I received my degree in dentistry and practiced for several years before deciding to be stay-at-home mom. Being a native Spanish speaker has given me the opportunity to volunteer as translator at Beechwood and beyond. You may run into me on the soccer field, at the swim club or on the streets of Fort Mitchell while I'm walking my dogs. I really feel blessed to be a part of this community. I have served on humanitarian trips all over the world and have a passion for seeing all children achieve their full potential. 
 
This year, my husband Matt and I have a freshman (Jacob), sophomore (Sarah) and a senior (Becca).  My oldest daughter, Gracie, graduated from Beechwood in 2020. My children are involved in multiple sports and activities at school, so I will have several frames of reference on the wide range of issues affecting all high school classes and sports.

I served on the SBDM council the past six years and I would like the opportunity to represent you again.  I will continue to support goals and programs that improve our school. My focus will be to make the best decisions for all Beechwood families. 

It would be an honor to represent you again next year on the council, so I would appreciate your vote! 

